
 

 

4 August 2016 

FY16 Reporting Date and Webcast
 

Villa World will release its financial results for FY16 on Wednesday 17 August 2016.  The results 
presentation will be webcast at 2 pm AEST on that date. 

The webcast, to be hosted by Craig Treasure (CEO/Managing Director) and Paulene Henderson 
(CFO/Company Secretary) can be accessed by using the link below: 

http://webcast.openbriefing.com/2949/ 

The webcast will be archived on the Company website (http://www.villaworld.com.au/investor-
centre/shareholder/financial-reports) and at http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/2240.aspx. 

 
For enquiries: 
Paulene Henderson  
CFO/Company Secretary   
Tel:  (07) 5588 8888 
securityholder@villaworld.com.au  
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